
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
For further information, contact Ofeira Gazzaway at 409-283-2272 or (800)-323-2194 

 
 
Pickett House Restaurant has new weekend hours 

 
 

WOODVILLE,  Texas – The Pickett House Restaurant will implement new Friday 
and Saturday hours starting on Friday, March 17 (St. Patrick’s Day).  The restaurant will 
remain open until 7pm on Friday nights and Saturday nights. Open at 11am and close at 7pm.  

 
The other days of the week will remain the same. Monday through Thursday, the hours 

are open at 11am and close at 2pm. Sunday, the hours are open at 11am and closed at 3pm. 
 
Note: This change does not affect the Village Museum Store or Heritage Village.  
There hours remain the same, which are 9am and closed at 3pm.  
 
Tyler County Heritage Society encourages everyone to come and take part in these 

new hours and enjoy the unique atmosphere depicting the border-house eating style during 
1840-1920. 

The Pickett House Restaurant is located on US Highway 190 West near Woodville. 
Please call the Restaurant for further information at 409-283-3371 or toll-free at 800-323-
2194 or email  hvillagemuseum@att.net  to arrange a group event, or for any other 
information. 
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